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The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to
Information) (England) Regulations 2012

Key Decisions

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 10(3) of the Local Authorities (Executive
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 that the appropriate
Scrutiny Chairman has been informed that the following key decision must be made at the meeting of
Cabinet on Wednesday 10 December 2014:

1. Update on Youth Commissioning and LJC boundaries

e The reason why consideration of the item above cannot be reasonably deferred is because LJCs
have been given the new responsibility for commissioning youth activities within their local areas
from 1 April 2015 at which time it is proposed that the direct delivery currently carried out by
Shropshire Council will cease. LJCs are operating to a challenging timetable to try and ensure that
new providers are appointed and able to start the delivery of youth activities shortly after existing
delivery stops. In the absence of any Cabinet decision on the matter before the next meeting in
February 2015 there is the risk of both poor outcomes for young people and inability to meet 2015
budget requirements.

Claire Porter
Date: 1 December 2014 Head of Legal and Democratic Services



